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RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

The Honorable Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor ofthe City of New York
City Hall
New York, NY 10007

July 21, 2005

RE: Request for Prosecutorial Investigation

Dear Mayor Bloomberg:

Enclosed, please find a cover letter with supporting "documentation" to Chancellor Joel I. Klein,
concerriing a very serious issue that has transpired at The New York City Museum School at the
hands of Principal Lindley Uehling and others. The two cover letters and then supporting
"documentation" referred to in the initial complaint addressed to Executive Director of the
Division of Human Resources, Office of Appeals & Review, Virginia Caputo, Director and
subsequent letter to Chancellor Klein should be self-explanatory up-front, and clearly
understandable with "documentation" referenced.

The egregious acts which I personally feel are clearly brought out in the information herein
submitted should be investigated. I take great pride in my ability and work for eleven years as a
teacher, tenured and part of the Board of Education and The Department of Education of the City
New York.

And, as requested of Chancellor Klein, I would appreciate some form of proper placement, if at
least interim, provided for the upcoming school year. Thank you very much in advance for your
consideration.

Yours truly,

Theodore D. Smith

cc: Joel I. Klein, Chancellor
The Department of Education



CERTIFIED MAIL, 7003 0500 0003 7945 1794
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Theodore D. Smith

2 Sutton Place South, 100
New York, NY 10022
July 26, 2005
212751-3728
Cell Phone 917 670-2429

E-mail TSl160@aol.com

The Honorable Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor of the City of New York
City Hall
New York, NY 10007

RE: Request for Prosecutorial Investigation

Dear Mayor Bloomberg:

In regard to a letter I wrote to you on July 21, 2005, Express Mail ED 940051107 US,
inadvertently omitted letters as explained in my letter to Chancellor Klein which I havt
attached.

Please attach the enclosed documents to the July 21, 20051etter.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Theodore D. Smith

Enclosures

Cc: Chancellor Joel I. Klein

The Department of Education
The City of New York



CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
7003 0500 0003 7945 1756

Theodore D. Smith

New York, NY 10022
August 1. 2005

E-maiJ

The Honorable Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor of the City of New York
City Hall
New York, NY 10007

Dear Mayor Bloomberg:

The enclosed letter to Monica Davis, Deputy Director for the Chancellor's Strategic
Response Group is self-explanatory.

I really do not believe that you, as the Mayor of the City of New York, would condone
possible criminal behavior, as explained in the letters to you on July 21,2005 and July
26,2005; the severe violation of due process; and most important the severe safety issues
regarding the students at The New York City Museum School., caused by the fact that the
administration is not in compliance with the City and State regulations and has been
notified on many occasions.

The correct venue for my complaint, I believe is with the top administration, and ask
again for my request for a "Prosecutorial Investigation".

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Theodore D. Smith

Cc: Joel 1.Klein, Chancellor
The Department of Education
The City of New York

,


